
From: Caroline Donaldson <caroline.donaldson@scchamber.net> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/12/2014 2:22:49 PM 
Subject: SC Charte School's Board of Trustees

Attachments: Sara Fisher Recommendation.pdf

Katherine,

We are not sure why this letter of recommendation was returned to us (undeliverable) but I would appreciate you 
seeing that it gets into the right hands. Thank you!

Caroline Donaldson
Executive Assistant 
email:caroline.donaldson@scchamber.net 
direct: 803.255.2545
fax: 803.343.5897 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100 
Columbia, SC 29201
www.scchamber.net

Ci t  ©
The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the
nation's first state chamber Accredited with
Distinction by the U.S. Chamber, is the state's
largest statewide broad-based business and industry
trade association representing more than 18,000
businesses and more than one million employees.

This message may contain confidential information and is
intended only for the individual named. If you are not the
named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you hav 
received this e-mail by mistake and delete 
this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to b 
secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, 
destroyed, arrive late or
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not
accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of
this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.
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